
Eagle Ridge
FRIDAY FLYER

IMPORTANT

Lunch 
Menu

Principals NOTE information…

INFO

Teacher Email Address Teacher Phone #

Week of: November 25th

Don’t
FORGETDates to REMEMBER • As a reminder, students must 

be fever free for 24 hours 

before returning to school.
• For safety purposes, parents 

please stay off your 

cellphones in car rider line, 
(officers will issue tickets).

• Transfer any outside food 

into a generic bag before 

entering the cafeteria.

Eagle Ridge Academy Eagles             (706)569-3746  FAX: (706)569-3753            www.eagle.mcsdgas.net

Tuesday
No School

Wednesday
No School

Thursday
No School

Friday
No School

Happy Thanksgiving

In the spirit of Thanksgiving I would 
like to thank our Eagle Ridge 
friends, families, staff, and 
students. Thank you to our ERA 
families for we would not be 
successful without the support 
from you. You always show up 
when help is needed! Thank you 
to our incredible staff for always 
working hard and making sure 
each student receives the best 
education possible in a loving 
and safe environment. Thank you 
to our students for working so hard 
everyday and representing our 
school so well. I hope you all take 
this next week to rest and spend 
quality time together. Have a safe 

and happy Thanksgiving! We 
can’t wait to see you all back on 
December 2nd.
- Amy Parker, Principal

Monday
No School

Menu items 

are subject to 

change

• Congratulations to our Running Club members who participated 
in the MCSD Fun Run this week at Kinnett Stadium! We had a 
few students place in their categories. Wyatt Hart (5th place) for 
our 3rd grade boys group. Bailey Rourke (3rd place) and Everly 
Armstrong (5th place) for our 4th grade girls group. Lawrence 
Akyempong (1st place) and Kane Wisnieski (3rd place) for our 4th

grade boys group. Way to go!
• Our ERA PTO is hosting The Holiday Elf Shop on December 9th –

December 13th. We need volunteers to help students shop and 
wrap gifts. Click HERE to sign up.

• YEARBOOKS ARE NOW ON SALE!! See page 5 for more details.
• Parents, due to the stage in the cafeteria being used for our ERA 

music performances, we will not be able to have visitors during 
lunch until after the break.

• Attention parents: For safety purposes, students may NOT exit 
vehicles until we open the doors at 7:00AM each morning.

November 25th-29th

Thanksgiving Break

December 5th

Spelling Bee

December 9th-13th

The Holiday Elf Shop

December 13th

PBIS Celebration

December 17th

3rd Grade Music 

Christmas Program

December 18th

Chick-fil-A                  

Spirit Night 

https://m.signupgenius.com/?fbclid=IwY2xjawGkflhleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHSoJMcoovpYrDGFyjNrpj1zW3AVKPuzA2mVAN6ImiXFeAz2Z15vvjvLbQQ_aem_V6umURB523Ipku2Dw4PL2g#!/showSignUp/30E0C45AEAC28AB9-53283926-elfholiday






Click HERE to Sign Up!

https://m.signupgenius.com/?fbclid=IwY2xjawGkflhleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHSoJMcoovpYrDGFyjNrpj1zW3AVKPuzA2mVAN6ImiXFeAz2Z15vvjvLbQQ_aem_V6umURB523Ipku2Dw4PL2g#!/showSignUp/30E0C45AEAC28AB9-53283926-elfholiday







